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EDITORIAL

Dear Colleagues, 

We are proud to present you again with the September issue, the third publication of the year 2025, as the scientific media organ 
of the Turkish Gynecology and Obstetrics Society In this issue, numerous studies by international scientists have been evaluated. 

In the September issue, there are 12 articles in total. One of them is a review study, while 11 articles are original articles. We 
extend our thanks to section editors, referees, and especially authors. 

We would also like to share good news: The impact factor of our journal for 2024 has been determined as 1.3. This rate for 
2023 was 1. We can state that our journal is a significant scientific publication organ. 

We wish to meet again with the future issues of our scientific journal, whose motto is “together for the better”. 

Ercan Yilmaz, Prof. MD.

Fatih Sendag, Prof. MD.


